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Hello,

As a member of Rob Pyne's constituency, I am asking that you shut down the outrageous
 bills he has placed before you regarding abortion.

Of all the vulnerable peoples in QLD, our unborn are the most vulnerable.

I have many friends in the local medical community who are committed to protecting the
 unborn and their rights and convictions must be taken seriously.

Mum's must be told their options.

Protecting the unborn is the last great human rights frontier. Please put QLD on the right
 side of history and reject these bills.

Regards, 
Jason Harris
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